
Software License Renewal Follow-Up 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding the renewal of your software 

license for [Software Name], which is set to expire on [Expiration Date]. 

We strive to provide our clients with uninterrupted service, and we recommend renewing your 

license as soon as possible to ensure continuous access to all features and updates. 

If you have any questions or require assistance with the renewal process, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and we look forward to serving you for another term. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


